## Great Yarmouth Bridge Club Committee Meeting 13/06/2023 18.00

- 1) Meeting called to order at 18.00
- 2) Present. SH. CH. TH. LS. AT. NC.
- 3) Apologies. None.
- 4) Minutes from previous meeting.
  LS queried laptop replacement. It was agreed no change until necessary.
  RR happy to pay subs, but has requested if we will pay any costs incurred re his equipment, cards etc.
  Drinks list not a viable option at this time.
- 5) Treasurers Report. TH stated the balance is £4685.34. No outstanding bills until bridge tab in July.
- 6) Team Competition. RR has a system the club will use. Top pair to be with bottom pair and so on. Table No's to be used and team lists will be ready for the evening of 19<sup>th</sup> June.
- A.O.B. TH proposed the club purchase 4 new tables at £47 per table. This will give us 8 in total of the larger ones as many of the wooden ones are now unstable. This was agreed by all.

LS concerned re the lifting of tables in & out of the room. Assured that new tables were lighter and plenty of people around to help move them.

LS also queried if there would be more competitions played and SH said yes.

NC said there appeared to be only 1 couple not playing in the competition, asked if anyone else had declined. Was told everyone else had signed up for the competition.

No further business. Next meeting will be 12/09/2023 @18.30.

Meeting Closed at 18.20